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The Journal Record has recognized PD-Rx 
Pharmaceuticals as one of the leading biotech 
employers in the Oklahoma City metro. In the April 
10th addition of The Journal Record, PD-Rx 
Pharmaceuticals was identified as the second largest 
metropolis employer in the Biotech/Biopharmaceutical industry.  
 
PD-Rx Pharmaceuticals was established in 1987 as a locally operated business that 
provides services throughout all 50 states. PD-Rx is a publicly traded corporation, trading 
under the symbol of  “PDRX.PK”.  
 
As an audited firm for the last 18 years, PD-Rx looks forward to new growth and 
business opportunity in the pharmaceutical industry as several new medications and 
supplements will be launched in the months and years to come. PD-Rx is also recognized 
as one of the leading firms in the packaging and distribution pharmaceuticals business. 
 
For additional information, please contact PD-Rx Pharmaceuticals at 1-405-942-3040 or 
visit our website at www.pdrx.com 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 


